
 

 

Enfield Energy Committee 

Public Works Facility 

Enfield, New Hampshire 

 

 

March 19, 2008 

 

 
Committee Members Present:  Meredith Smith, Steve Goldsmith 

 

Others:  Alisa D. Bonnette 

 

 

 

Due to lack of a quorum no meeting was held. 

 

The purpose of the Energy Committee is to identify energy savings for the Town and energy 

savings opportunities for the community. 

 

A new meeting will be scheduled for April 3, 2008. 

 

Fluorescent light bulbs:  Recent legislation prohibits the disposal of fluorescent light bulbs.  Are 

they recycled at the Enfield Transfer Station? 

 

Mr. Goldsmith requested a report of electric usage in Town buildings.  Has there been any 

difference in fuel usage at Whitney Hall since the new boiler was installed?  What are the 

maintenance costs of the old furnace vs. the new furnace. 

 

The Town heated the old Highway building with used motor oil.  What’s done now? 

 

 


